
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
JUNE 2, 2023 

 
Watering restrictions now in effect for 
Tillsonburg 

 
Hot, dry weather can push Oxford County’s water systems to their limit. Due to 
unforeseen dry weather, Oxford County is restricting outdoor water use in the 
Town of Tillsonburg.  
 
Until further notice, residents on the municipal water system are asked to limit 
outdoor watering for lawns and gardens by hose or attachment to once a week. 
Your watering day is determined by your address. 

 
Monday: Addresses ending in 0 or 1 
Tuesday: Addresses ending in 2 or 3 
Wednesday: Addresses ending in 4 or 5 
Thursday: Addresses ending in 6 or 7 
Friday: Addresses ending in 8 or 9 
Saturday and Sunday: No watering allowed 

 
Watering hours are also restricted to the following time periods only: 
 

Residential: 6:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. or 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Commercial: 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. or 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 

Watering freshly planted gardens with a watering can or container is permitted. 
 
If you have any questions or comments please contact the Tillsonburg Customer 
Service Centre at 519-688-3009. 
 
For more information about Oxford’s Water Conservation By-Law and to check 
your community’s water usage at any time, visit 
www.oxfordcounty.ca/waterconservation. 

http://www.oxfordcounty.ca/waterconservation
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